
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As a school we teach handwriting by 
introducing each letter with its entry 
stroke (the little flick at the start of 

each letter) – this should make it easier 
for the children to join their writing as 

they move up the school. 
 

Our handwriting style looks like this: 

a b c d e f g h i j k l m 
n o p q r s t u v w x y z 
 
If you have any questions or concerns 
please come and speak to either your 

child’s class teacher or me. 
 

Mrs Barnes 
Literacy Leader 


